
40th Annual Meeting Recap 
 

 
All of those in attendance for our 40th Iron Blosam Annual Owner’s Meeting were 
rewarded with one of the most beautiful days of the season!  
 
This year, Owners had the opportunity to celebrate the life of Snowbird Founder, Dick 
Bass with a special tribute by Gene Blackwelder. Following the tribute, Larry McGill, 
Chair of the Nominating Committee, conducted elections whereby Bob Petersen and 
Doug Pell, both Board incumbents and Megan Zurkan were elected to the Board of 
Directors.  
 
Following the election, owners had the opportunity to meet with Bob Bonar, COO and 
President of Snowbird, who gave resort updates and a review of current projects; Dave 
Cowley, Snowbird’s Controller of Finance, who presented a review of the Owner’s 
financial status (owners desiring a copy of the Independent Auditor’s Financial Report 
may contact the Iron Blosam Owner Services department to receive a copy); Jim 
Maxwell, General Manager of the Iron Blosam Lodge, who delivered updates on many 
great improvements and renovations at the lodge; Some of the lodge highlights include, 
new artwork in the rooms, furniture replacements, renovation of the www.ironblosam.net 
website, and upgrades to the WIFI network. Jim then concluded by presenting the‘Spirit 
of the Iron Blosam’ award to Larry McGill, longtime Board member, to thank him for his 
time and talents on the Board of Directors.  
 
The meeting was then turned over to the Ted Neff, Iron Blosam Board President, to give 
the President’s report. He thanked the Board and Management for their time and hard 
work invested in keeping the Iron Blosam running smoothly. He also thanked owners for 
their loyalty and support for the Association. He invited any interested parties to sign up 
to serve on the Iron Blosam committees. He reminded Owners that their participation is 
important and that the Board appreciates the opportunity to hear directly from them. 
Overall, it was a very productive and informative event! 
 
 


